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Mr. Myron E. Hatcher, M.P.H. , Sc.D.
Senior Assoicata
Health Systems and Resource Planning
Health Systems Consultants
16026 Burton Lane IN RESPONSE REFER
Laurel, MD 20810 TO F0IA-79-482

Dear Mr. Hgtcher:

This is in response to your letter of October 26, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
winning proposal submitted in response to contract solicitation NRC RFP
No. RS-0SD-79-003 entitled " Behavioral Observation Program to Assure
Continued Reliability of Employees."

Pursuant to a telephone conversation with Mr. Jacob H. Zamansky of iny
staff on November 9,1979, you have agreed to accept a non-proprietary
version of this proposal. Enclosed is the document which you have
requested.

S_incerely.i

x$uD'pM'W..q -

J. M. Felton. Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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